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Special Meeting
March 28, 2001

The Shenango Township Board of Supervisors held a Special Meeting on Wednesday,
March 28, 2001 3:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with
Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Sherry Wehr present.

The purpose of the meeting was to open and award bids for used police vehicles.
Vehicle #1 — 1991 Chevrolet Caprice

Brandon Reamer — 1,075.00

Brett Patti - 1,010.00

Danny Haynes - 1,002.58

Vehicle #2 — 1994 Ford Crown Victoria

Thomas Wharry - 1,211.80
Haynes - 1,168.38
Art Hairhoger - 1,101.00
Reamer 1,075.00
Vehicle #3 - 1997 Chevrolet Lumina
Reamer - 1,075.00

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Sherry Wehr to award vehicles to highest
bidders.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Sherry Wehr to adjourn.

Brian D. Tanner
Secretray-Treasurer
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